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April 30, 2018

Classie Washington
6115 15 St.
Detroit, Ml 48223-1319

RE: 430-0988.300 / 6115 15t St.
Dear Classie Washington,

Thank you for allowing our office to review your concern. At the Detroit Water and
Sewerage Department (DWSD), we take pride in ensuring our customer’s satisfaction.

Regarding the above referenced account, our review indicates the account is currently
not in your name. Therefore, no action is required based upon your account concern.

To have a dwelling removed out of your name, will require a visit to one of our Customer
Care Centers. Regardless if you were the owner or tenant, documents are required as
proof of separation. As the tenant, you will also need to complete a move out affidavit
indicating you separation date.

Thank you again for being a valued customer of the Detroit Water and Sewerage
Department. If you have any further questions, you may contact me at (313) 964-9137.

Sincerely,

Dr. Marc-Antonie Coo;jia;‘, ELC, CCMP
Chief Customer Service Officer (CCSO)



